
Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In the 

event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original shall 

prevail. 

 

June 3, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 
Company name Toyota Industries Corporation 

Representative Koichi Ito, President, Member of the Board 

(Code number 6201 Tokyo, Prime/Nagoya, Premier) 

Contact Koichi Tamaki, General Manager of Accounting  

Department 

(Tel. +81-(0)566-22-2511) 

 

 

Regarding Certain Media Reports 

 

 

Some news reports were released by the press regarding that Company will announce its acceptance of 

the proposal of going-private. At this moment, however, the Company has not made any specific 

decision to be publicly disclosed. 

 

This matter is scheduled to be discussed at its board of directors meeting to be held today, and the 

decision made will be promptly disclosed. 

 

 

End 

 

 




